
 

 

Alton Rugby Football Club – Notice of an  Annual General Meeting  (AGM). 
 

In Accordance with Club Rule 8.2 please accept this message as 14 days’ notice that 
the  2021 AGM of Alton RFC will be held at 

the Clubhouse, Anstey Park on Wednesday, 23rd June  2020 at 19.30. 
 

The Agenda etc. for the Meeting will be published in due course, but nominations for Club 
Officers or Committee Members, must be submitted, in the absence of a Secretary, to 
nominations@altonrfc.club   in writing to 21 days before the Meeting i.e., by 3rd June 2021. 
Please use the  same address to confirm your intention to attend, or to submit your 
Apologies for Absence if applicable. 
 
The current situation is as below. 
 
Please ensure that if you decide to nominate someone as an Executive Officer or Member 
that you have their written consent to be a candidate.  
 

Nominations for ARFC Club Executive Officers 
 

Those standing for re-election have  indicated their willingness to stand for the office. 
 

Office Current Holder Status 
 

President Tom Mills Not seeking re-election 
Chairman Tom Gaynor Standing for re-election 
Secretary Vacant  
Treasurer Steve Carter Standing for re-election 

 
Nominations for ARFC Executive Committee Members 

 
These are Elected Committee Members (The Executive Officers have the power to co-opt.) 

The Final Post Titles may differ  depending on the individual  elected and for what role. 
 

Those standing for re-election have  indicated their willingness to stand for the office. 
 

 Post 
 

Current Holder Seconder 

1  Junior Treasurer John Ford Standing for re-election 
2  Junior Chairman Kyriakos Markianos Standing for re-election 
3  Sponsorship Rupert Vittoria Standing for re-election 
4   Director of Rugby Steve Jenkins Standing for re-election 
5 Volunteer Co-ordinator Malcolm Osborne Exec.  Nomination as President 
6  Clubhouse Manager   
7  Ladies Rugby Representative   
8    
9    

 
Looking Forward to seeing you at the AGM 

 
Alton RFC Executive Committee 


